

November 15, 2021

Dear STM Catholic Families,

Don't forget as you are making your list and checking it twice to please consider the gift of a donation to the STM Catholic Christmas Fund in lieu of individual gifts to our staff. There are so many teachers that touch our children's lives every day, including those who teach specials, our aides, administrators, and support staff. The STM Catholic Christmas Fund is a lovely way to offer thanks to all those who lead, teach and care for our children daily.

Donating is easy with these simple steps:

- **Place the completed FACTS form (or a check) in the amount you were intending to spend on a Christmas gift for the regular and specials teachers, aides, administrators, support staff and other STM Catholic staff in the attached envelope and return to the main office. All contributions will remain strictly confidential.
- ** Select to have your child make Christmas cards for the STM Catholic staff. Write a note of appreciation for their expertise, faithful dedication, and hard work. Your thoughtful words of genuine appreciation are priceless.
- Sive the cards to your child's regular and specials teachers, aides, administrators and other STM Catholic staff indicating to them that you have shown your appreciation in the form of a contribution to the STM Catholic Christmas Fund.

Please send your contribution no later than 3:00 P.M. Friday, December 10, 2021

Thank you for your support of this wonderful STM Catholic community tradition. May God bless you always for your generosity! We wish you and your family all the joy and peace of the Christmas season and abundant blessings for the New Year!

With appreciation,	
STM Catholic School Community	
Select One:	
Make Checks payable to STM Catholic	FACTS A melnet COMPANY
Make payment through FACTS:	A (THE COMPANY
Famíly Name:	Amount: \$
FACTS Account Holder/Parent Name:	